
1993 FEBRUARY 22 

A regular meeting of the City Councl I was held In the Councl I Chamber, 
City Hal I, 4949 Canada Way, Burnaby, B.C. on Monday, 1993 February 15 at 7:00 
p.m. 

PRESENT: His Worship, Mayor W.J. Copeland 
Councl I lor D.R. Corrigan 
Councl I lor D.P. Drummond 
Councl I lor D.G. Evans 
Councl I lor D.A. Lawson 
Counclllor L.A. Rankin 
Councl I lor J. Young 

ABSENT: Councl I lor E. Nikolai 
Councl I lor C.M.H. Redman 

STAFF: Mr. A.L. Parr, City Manager 
Mr. R.H. Moncur, Director Administrative and Community Services 
Mr. w.c. Sinclair, Director Engineering 
Mr. D.G. Stenson, Acting Director Planning and Bui Id Ing 
Mr. J. Plesha, Administrative Assistant to Manager 
Mrs. D.R. Comls, Deputy City Clerk 
Mr. s. Cleave, Committee Secretary 

His Worship, Mayor W.J. Copeland proclaimed the week of 1993 February 22 
to 26 as Multicultural Week In Burnaby. 

Mayor Copeland then advised those present that tragedy was averted In the 
early hours of Sunday, February 21 as fire caused the evacuation of the 
residents of Orchard Park Apartments. The residents were evacuated to 
Bonsor Recreation Centre where they were fed breakfast and al lowed to rest 
pending return to the apartment bui Id Ing. Nine residents lost al I their 
possessions and were provided lodgings at the Burnaby VI I la Hotel. There 
were no Injuries resulting from the three alarm blaze. The Fire 
Department expressed appreciation to al I the emergency response services 
who attended the scene and assisted the apartment residents. 

1. MINUTES 

a) The minutes of the regular Counci I Meeting and Caucus Meeting "In Camera" 
held on 1993 February 15 then came forward for adoption. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 

"THAT the minutes of the regular Councl I Meeting and Caucus Meeting 'In Camera' 
held on 1993 February 15 be now adopted." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 



1993 February 22 

2. DELEGATIONS 

The fol lowing wrote requesting an audience with Counci I: 

a) Richard Bates, 1993 February 10, Re: 
Opposition to amendments to Burnaby Animal 
Control Bylaw 1991 
Speaker - Richard Bates 

b) Llfeforce, Director, 1993 February 16, 
Re: Burnaby Animal Control Bylaw 
Speaker - Peter Haml I ton 

The delegations withdrew from the Agenda prior to the Counci I meeting. 

3. CORRESPONDENCE AND PETITIONS 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR DRUMMOND: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR LAWSON: 

"THAT al I of the fol lowing I isted items of correspondence be received and those 
items of the City Manager's Report No. 13, 1993 February 22 which pertain 
thereto be brought forward for consideration at this time." 

a) Diane Syberg-Olsen, 1993 February 10, 
Re: Proposed Tree Protection Bylaw 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

A letter dated 1993 February 10 was received from Diane Syberg-Olsen 
providing a response to the staff questionnaire regarding control of tree 
cutting on private property. Ms. Syberg-Olsen Is expressing opposition to 
control of trees on private property. 

Item 11, City Manager's Report No. 13, 1993 February 22 was brought 
forward for consideration at this time. 

11. Tree Protection Bylaw 

The City Manager submittted a report from the Acting Director 
Planning and Building prepared in response to concerns raised in 
correspondence from Ms. Syberg-Olsen pertaining to a proposed tree 
protection bylaw. Staff advised that authority for enactment of a 
tree protection bylaw exists in amendments to the Municipal Act 
which provides authority to pass bylaws to regulate the cutting of 
trees on private property, including provisions of issuance of tree 
cutting permits, replacement of trees removed and enforcement action 
for bylaw offences. The cost for any initiative to control tree 
cutting, if such is ultimately recommended, would be addressed in 
future reports for Counci I's consideration prior to a decision taken 
on the matter. 
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The City Manager reconvnended: 

1. THAT a copy of this report be sent to Ms. Diane Syberg-Olsen, 
8696 Armstrong Avenue, Burnaby, B.C. V3N 2H6. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 

"THAT the reconvnendatlons of the City Manager be adopted." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

b) G.V.R.D., Chairman, Sol Id Waste 
Management Convnlttee, 1993 January 29, 
Re: Burning of Hydrocarbon Spll I 
Cleanup Material In GYRO Incinerator 

A letter dated 1993 January 29 was received from the Greater Vancouver 
Regional District advising that they would I Ike to work with the City of 
Burnaby toward amending the process for obtaining authorization for the 
burning of certain spl I I cleanup materials In the GYRO Incinerator. The 
GYRO would I Ike to stream I lne the process by amending the approval process 
required by Burnaby. 

Councl I lor Young retired from the Councl I Chamber at 7:16 p.m. 

C) 

A staff notation appended to this Item of correspondence advises that 
unless Councl I directs to the contrary, staff wl I I meet with the GYRO and 
the Ministry, as requested, and If any change to the current procedure Is 
to be reconvnended, It wl I I be done In a report to Councl I. As noted In 
this letter, In the meantime the current procedure would continue to be 
fol lowed. 

Councl I requested that whatever reconvnendatlons come forward from the 
Joint discussion on procedure, Councl I would like to continue to receive 
staff reports advising of the volume and types of materials being burned 
In the Incinerator. 

City of New Westminster, City Clerk, 
1993 February 09, 
Re: Report of Task Force on Regional Land 
Use and Transportation Planning Mandates 

A letter dated 1993 February 09 was received from the City of New 
Westminster advising of their position with respect to the report of the 
Task Force on Regional Land Use and Transportation Planning Mandates. 

The City of New Westminster does not support the GYRO seeking enabl Ing 
legislation to Increase Its powers. 



1993 February 22 

Councl I lor Young returned to the Councl I Chamber at 7:25 p.m. and took his 
place at the Councl I table. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 

"THAT a copy of the staff report prepared In response to the report of the Task 
Force on Regional Land Use and Transportation Planning Mandates be forwarded to 
Burnaby M.L.A.'s, Members of Par I lament and the Ministry of Municipal Affairs." 

d) Kate Gordanler-Smith, 1993 February 03, 
Re: Appreciation for new Byrne Park 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

A letter dated 1993 February 03 was received from Kate Gordanler-Smlth 
expressing appreciation to Councl I for the development of the new Byrne 
Park. 

Councl I requested that a letter of appreciation be sent to the Vancouver 
Fish and Game Club for their support of the Youth Corps of Canada In 
development of the park. 

Councl I lor Corrigan retired from the Councl I Chamber at 7:26 p.m. 

e) Burnaby Historical Society, President, 
1993 February 15, 
Re: Donation for purpose of providing a 
granite base for Jubl lee Grove Plaque 

A letter dated 1993 February 15 was received from the Burnaby Historical 
Society advising that the Society would I Ike to donate $1,000.00 for the 
purpose of providing a granite base for the Jubilee Grove Plaque when it 
Is lnstal led In Central Park. 

Councl I requested that the correspondence from the Burnaby Historical 
Society be REFERRED to the Parks and Recreation Department and that a 
letter of appreciation from His Worship, Mayor W.J. Copeland and Councl I 
be sent to the Historical Society for Its donation. 

f) District of Surrey, Municipal Clerk, 
1993 February 05, 
Re: Al location of Canada Assistance Plan 

funding to municipal I ties 

A letter dated 1993 February 5 was received from the District of Surrey 
out I inlng their concerns with respect to inequities In the al location of 
CAP funding to municipal itles. The District of Surrey Is recommending 
changes to the Provincial Government's procedures with respect to the CAP 
program and Is requesting support from Lower Mainland municipal I ties for 
their resolution. 

-4-



1993 February 22 

A staff notation appended to this Item of correspondence suggests that the 
correspondence be referred to the Community Issues and Social Planning 
Committee for consideration. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR LAWSON: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 

"THAT correspondence from the District of Surrey be REFERRED to the Community 
Issues and Social Planning Committee." 

Councl I lor Drunvnond retired from the Councl I Chamber at 7:29 p.m. 

g) District of North Vancouver, Manager, 
Legislative Services, 1993 February 11, 
Re: Proposed Provincial Beverage 
Container Legislation 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

A letter dated 1993 February 11 was received from the District of North 
Vancouver providing comment on the proposed Provincial Beverage Container 
Legislation. The District of North Vancouver have adopted a resolution 
which urges the Provincial Government to enact legislation compel I Ing 
manufacturers to accept a certain percentage of recyclable material In the 
production of new products and that al I Lower Mainland munclpal I ties be 
asked to support this resolution. 

A staff notation appended to this item of correspondence advises that at 
Its regular meeting of 1993 February 15, Councl I received a report from 
the Environment and Waste Management Committee and approved a set of 
slml lar recommendations addressing this Issue. Staff wl I I forward to the 
District of North Vancouver a copy of that report together with any 
further action that may be taken by Counci I on this matter. 

h) Creative Dance Association, Artistic 
Directors, Undated, 
Re: Request permission to conduct Tag 
Day - 1993 Apr I I 24 

An undated letter was received from the Creative Dance Association 
requesting permission to hold a Tag Day In Burnaby on 1993 Apr I I 24. 
The Tag Day would be held to raise funds to cover expenses for equipment, 
costumes and props for their productions. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 

"THAT the request from the Creative Dance Association to hold a Tag Day in 
Burnaby on 1993 Apr I I 24 be approved." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 
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4. REPORTS 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR RANKIN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 

"THAT Councl I do now resolve Itself Into a Committee of the Whole." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

a) Executive Committee of Councl I (Grants) 
Re: Burnaby Arts Centre Capital 

Campaign Fundralslng Process 

The Executive Committee of Councl I submitted a report recommending that 
Councl I support an extension of the fundralslng efforts of the Burnaby 
Arts Centre Capital Campaign and that the term of the Executive Director 
be renewed for a period of 11 months. 

The Executive Committee of Counci I recommended: 

1. THAT Councl I support the Burnaby Arts Centre Cap Ital Campaign In Its 
efforts to raise an additional $700,000 for Phases I, I I, and I II. 

2. THAT the contract of the Executive Director, Burnaby Arts Centre 
Capital Campaign be renewed for 11 months (1993 February to 1993 
December). 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR RANKIN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 

"THAT the recommendations of the Executive Committee of Council be adopted." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

Councl I lor Drummond returned to the Councl I Chamber at 7:34 p.m. and took his 
place at the Councl I table. 

Councl I lor Rankin was then granted leave to Introduce a report with respect to 
the establishment of an annual celebration to commemorate Burnaby's birthday. 

b) Burnaby Annual Celebration Committee 

Councl I lor Rankin submitted a report out I In Ing a proposal for the 
development of an Informal Steering Committee to work toward the 
preparation of scheduled events for September 1993, as a means of 
celebrating Burnaby's birthday. It Is hoped that this celebration wl I I 
become an annual event In a manner slml lar to that of the New Westminster 
Hyack Fest Iva I and other events in surrounding municipal itles. 
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MOVED BY COUNCILLOR RANKIN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 

"THAT WHEREAS Burnaby's Centennial year celebration was an outstanding success 
due to the hard work and enthusiasm of Burnaby Centennial Convnittee and 
thousands of volunteers; 

AND WHEREAS members of Burnaby's Centennial Committee have indicated their 
wi I I ingness to plan and develop an annual "Burnaby Week" celebration to 
coincide with the anniversary of the City's incorporation; 

AND WHEREAS an annual Burnaby Week celebration would be a focal point of 
convnunity pride and spirit; 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT the City of Burnaby establish a "Burnaby 
Festival" Committee to plan and co-ordinate an annual Burnaby celebration to 
coincide with the anniversary of Burnaby's incorporation; 

AND BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED THAT the composition of the first Burnaby 
Celebration Committee be as fol lows: 

Annie Boulanger, 8121 Government Street, Burnaby 
Don Brown, 4521 Wat I Ing Street, Burnaby 
Joe Cranswick, 6176 Byrne Street, Burnaby 
Les Lee Lowe, 7508 Government Street, Burnaby 
George Mclean, 4379 Darwin Avenue, Burnaby 
Harry Pride, 3770 First Street, Burnaby 
Don Wrigley, 7805 Al Iman Avenue, Burnaby." 

Counci I lor Corrigan returned to the Counci I Chamber at 7:36 p.m. and took his 
place at the Counci I table. 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

c) The City Manager presented Report No. 13, 1993 February 22 on the matters 
I isted fol lowing as Items 1 to 11 either providing the information shown 
or reconvnendlng the courses of action indicated for the reasons given: 

1. Work Order: 60-13-010; 
3 Replacement Truck Hoists 

The City Manager submitted a report from the Director Engineering 
requesting Counci I authorization to purchase three replacement truck 
hoists. These hoist structures are used to service the City's 
vehicles and were installed in the 1950's and 1960's. However, to 
ensure a continued safe environment in the garage, it is necessary 
to now replace the truck hoists. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1. THAT the above work order as more speciflcal ly referred to in 
this report, be approved. 
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MOVED BY COUNCILLOR DRUMMOND: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR RANKIN: 

"THAT the recommendation of the City Manager be adopted." 

Counci I lor Young retired from the Counci I Chamber at 7:43 p.m. 

1993 February 22 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

2. GVRD Compost Demonstration Garden Agreement 

The City Manager submitted a report from the Director Engineering 
requesting Council's approval to renew the existing agreement with 
the GVRD for the operation of the Compost Demonstration Garden on 
Sti I I Creek Avenue. The garden has over 11,800 recorded visitors 
and conducted 88 workshops for the pub I le since its inception in 
1990. The garden has provided an effective means of promoting 
municipal solid waste reduction through composting in conjunction 
with other Burnaby waste reduction initiatives and programs. The 
GVRD intends to continue the operation of the garden in accordance 
with the terms of the original agreement. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1. THAT staff be authorized to renew the agreement with the GVRD 
for the operation of the Regional compost demonstration garden 
for a further one year period. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR DRUMMOND: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 

"THAT the recommendation of the City Manager be adopted." 

Counci I lor Young returned to the Counci I Chamber at 7:44 p.m. and took his 
place at the Counci I table. 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

Arising from the discussion Counci I lor Rankin was granted leave to introduce 
the fol lowing motion: 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR RANKIN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 

"THAT WHEREAS the Burnaby School Board has expressed an interest in the 
establishment of an Environmental Resource Centre in conjunction with the City; 

AND WHEREAS the Burnaby Tourism Strategy has Identified the potential for 
Burnaby to promote its image as an environmentally pro-active community; 

AND WHEREAS Burnaby has demonstrated leadership in environmental initiatives; 
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THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT City staff Investigate and report on the 
feaslbl I tty of establishing an Environmental Resource and Education Centre In 
conjunction with one or more of the fol lowing bodies at a suitable location 
within the city: 

a) The Burnaby School Board; 
b) The Greater Vancouver Regional District; 
c) The-Provincial Ministry of Environment; 
d) Environmental Protection Agencies (private and non-profit)." 

3. Edmonds Area Chi Id Care Centre 
6786 South Point Drive, Burnaby 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

The City Manager submitted a report from the City Sol Icltor 
requesting Councl l's authority to enter Into an agreement with the 
Province of British Columbia for a $346,260.00 grant to but Id a 
chi Idcare centre at 6786 South Point Drive, Burnaby. The subject 
lands were transferred to the City of Burnaby from B.C. Hydro as 
part of the development approval for the adjacent B.C. Hydro 
headquarters lands and for the purpose of establ Ishtng a childcare 
centre. B.C. Hydro also provided Burnaby with a $250,000.00 payment 
toward the cost of but Iding a childcare centre on the lands. The 
Province of British Columbia has now agreed to provide Burnaby with 
a grant from the Ministry of Women's Equality, Chi Id Care Branch, 
Fact I itles and Equipment Grant Program. The agreement which Is the 
subject of this report Is to ensure that the grant funds go towards 
the cost of establ Ishlng the childcare centre. The agreement would 
require Burnaby to repay the grant If Burnaby ceased to use the 
lands as a childcare centre within ten years from the date of 
completion of the centre. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1. THAT Counci I authorize the execution of an agreement with the 
Province of British Columbia for a $346,260.00 grant to assist 
in the construction and set-up of a chi Idcare centre at 6786 
Southpolnt Drive, Burnaby. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 

"THAT the recommendation of the City Manager be adopted." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 
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4. Retirement - Mr. Arthur Prochnau 

The City Manager submitted a report from the Human Resources 
Director advising that Mr. Arthur Prochnau wl I I be retiring from 
employment with the City of Burnaby on 1993 February 28 after twenty 
years of service. Mr. Prochnau is retiring from the position of 
Labourer in the Parks and Recreation Nursery. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1. THAT the Mayor, on behalf of Councl I, send to Mr. Prochnau a 
letter of appreciation for his many years of loyal and 
dedicated service to the Munlcipal lty. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 

"THAT the recommendation of the City Manager be adopted." 

5. 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

Proposed Sale of City Parcel (Addressed As 
8371 Lane Allowance, D.L. 25, PCL. A, 
Bylaw Plan 50520) 

The City Manager submitted a report from the Acting Director 
Planning and Bui Id Ing recommending a land value for the sale of a 
City owned parcel at 8371 Lane Allowance. The subject lot is vacant 
and currently being used as rear yard. It has an area of 293 square 
feet. The properties are zoned R5 and the resulting consol idatlon 
would stl I I result in a sing le family sized lot. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1. THAT Counci I approve the minimum bid price for 8371 Lane 
Allowance as out I ined in this report. 

2. THAT Counci I authorize the posting for sale of 8371 Lane 
Allowance subject to the conditions out I ined in this report. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR LAWSON: 

"THAT the reconvnendations of the City Manager be adopted." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 



6. Request for Demolition of House at 
6450 Arbroath Street 
Edmonds Town Centre West 

1993 February 22 

The City Manager submitted a report from the Acting Director 
Planning and Bui I ding advising that an appl I cation has been received 
from Toho Developments to demolish the subject property as it is in 
poor condition, has been subjected to vandal ism and as such may be 
considered a safety hazard. 

Unless otherwise directed by Counci I, it Is the Intention of staff 
to authorize release of a demolition permit for the dwel I Ing at 6450 
Arbroath Street. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1. THAT a copy of this report be sent to the Heritage Advisory 
Committee for information. 

2. THAT a copy of this report be sent to the agents for Toho 
Developments Canada Ltd., Pacific Lia icon Ltd., Suite 3550, 
Park Place, 666 Burrard Street, Vancouver, B.C., V6C 2X8. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR LAWSON: 

"THAT the recommendations of the City Manager be adopted." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

7. Rezoning Reference #3/93 
Proposed Skysigns For The Burnaby Vi I la Hotel 

The City Manager submitted a report from the Acting Director 
Planning and Bui ldlng requesting Counci I approval to forward the 
subject rezoning appl I cation to a Pub I le Hearing on 1993 March 23. 

The purpose of the proposed rezoning amendment bylaw is to permit 
the installation of skysigns for the Burnaby Vi I la Hotel. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1. THAT a Rezoning Bylaw be prepared and advanced to First 
Reading on 1993 March 01, and to a Pub I le Hearing on 1993 
March 23 at 7:30 p.m., and that the fol lowing be established 
as prerequisites to the completion of the rezoning: 

a) The submission of a suitable plan of development. 

b) The approval of the Ministry of Transportation and 
Highways to the rezoning application. 
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MOVED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 

"THAT the reconvnendation of the City Manager be adopted." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

8. Rezoning Reference #2/93 
Temporary No. 3 Firehal I 

The City Manager submitted a report from the Acting Director 
Planning and Building requesting Counci I authorization to forward 
the subject rezoning application to a Pub I le Hearing on 1993 March 
23. The purpose of the proposed rezoning bylaw amendment is to 
permit the site to be used as a temporary No. 3 Firehal I site. 

The City Manager reconvnended: 

1. THAT Counci I authorize the Director Engineering to arrange for 
the preparation of the survey plans required to consolidate 
the subject site into one legal parcel. 

2. THAT a Rezoning Bylaw be prepared and advanced to First 
Reading on 1993 March 01 and to a Pub I le Hearing on 1993 March 
23 at 7:30 p.m. and that the fol lowing be establ I shed as 
prerequisites to the completion of the rezoning: 

a) The submission of a suitable plan of development. 

b) The consolidation of the subject properties into one legal 
parce I. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 

"THAT the recommendations of the City Manager be adopted." 

9. 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

Reconfiguration of 400 Block MacDonald Avenue 
(Pender Street to Hastings Street) 
Hastings Street Area Plan 
X-Ref. Rezoning Reference #18/92 

The City Manager submitted a report from the Acting Director 
Planning and Bui I ding advising Counci I about developing MacDonald 
Avenue between Hastings Street and Pender Street for two-way 
traffic. Staff advised that to develop MacDonald Avenue for two-way 
traffic, it would be most effective to reconfigure the street to 
have al I the on-street ninety degree parking along the east side. 
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Although this would result in a net loss of about two parking 
stal Is, the reconfiguration would provide clear and easy access to 
the parking facl I ity across the street especially off Hastings 
Street, resulting in a slmpl if led circulation pattern without 
traffic weaving as at present, and would assure consistency with the 
proposed configuration for additional side street parking as part of 
the mitigation measures for the proposed rush hour removal of 
parking on Hastings Street. The option of angle parking was also 
considered, but owing to the further significant loss of parking 
spaces, It has not been recommended. A layout of sixty degree angle 
parking would produce a maximum of about 16 spaces compared with the 
22 existing spaces and the 20 spaces achieved through the 
reconfiguration being recommended. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1. THAT staff be authorized to redesign MacDonald Avenue between 
Hastings Street and Pender Street to al low for two-way traffic 
whl le st ii I maximizing the amount of on-street parking. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR DRUMMOND: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 

"THAT the recommendation of the City Manager be adopted." 

10. Proposed Retail Beer and Wine Store 
Rezoning Reference #5/90 
4343 Lougheed Highway (Lougheed Hotel) 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

The City Manager submitted a report from the Acting Director 
Planning and Building out I inlng a proposal to develop an interim 
retail beer and wine store to be constructed within the east end of 
the existing Lougheed Hotel. The proposed retai I beer and wine 
store is Interim in that in a future phase of development which 
ental Is retail mal I development and the demolition of the hotel, a 
new beer and wine store Is proposed to be located In a specified 
area within the retai I mal I. 

The City Manager recommended: 

1. THAT Council advise the Liquor Control and Licensing Branch 
that they have reviewed the proposed retal I beer and wine 
store and are wil I Ing to consider approving the appl !cation 
subject to successful completion of the required neighbourhood 
survey and Final Adoption of Rezoning Reference #5/90. 
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THAT a copy of this report be sent to the General Manager, 
Liquor Control and Licensing Branch, 1019 Wharf Street, 
Victoria, B.C. V8V 1X4. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 

"THAT the reconvnendations of the City Manager be adopted." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

11. Tree Protection Bylaw 

This Item was dealt with previously in the meeting In conjunction with 
Item (a), Correspondence and Petitions. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR RANKIN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR DRUMMOND: 

"THAT the Convnittee now rise and report." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

The Council reconvened. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR RANKIN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 

"THAT the report of the Committee be now adopted." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

5. TABLED MATTERS 

a) Bylaws, Reconsideration and Final 
Adoption - Burnaby Animal Control 
Bylaw 1991 - Amendment Bylaw 1993, 
Bylaw No. 9848 

The following item was tabled at the regular Council Meeting held on 1993 
February 08: 

RECONSIDERATION AND FINAL ADOPTION: 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR NIKOLAI: 

•THAT 

Burnaby Animal Control Bylaw 1991. Amendment Bylaw 1993 
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be now reconsidered and finally adopted, signed by the Mayor and Clerk 
and the Corporate Seal affixed thereto.• 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR REDMAN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 

•THAT the motion as moved by Councillor Corrigan and seconded by 
Councillor Nikolai, being 'THAT 

Burnaby Animal Control Bylaw 1991, Amendment Bylaw 1993 

be now reconsidered and finally adopted, signed by the Mayor and Clerk 
and the Corporate Seal affixed thereto.· be now TABLED.• 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

This bylaw was tabled In order to allow a delegation to appear before 
Councl I. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 

"THAT the motion as moved by Councillor Corrigan and seconded by Councillor 
Nikolai, being 'THAT 

Burnaby Animal Control Bylaw 1991, Amendment Bylaw 1993 •9848 

be now reconsidered and finally adopted, signed by the Mayor and Clerk and the 
Corporate Seal affixed thereto,' be now LIFTED from the table. 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

The motion was now before the meeting. 

A vote was then taken on the motion as moved by Councillor Corrigan and 
seconded by Councillor Nikolai, being "THAT 

Burnaby Animal Control Bylaw 1991, Amendment Bylaw 1993 tt9848 

be now reconsidered and finally adopted, signed by the Mayor and Clerk and the 
Corporate Seal affixed thereto," and same was CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY. 
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6. BYLAWS 

RECONSIDERATION AND FINAL ADOPTION: 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 

"THAT 

Burnaby Waterworks Regulation Bylaw 1953, Amendment Bylaw 1993 

Burnaby Plumblng Bylaw 1973, Amendment Bylaw 1993 

Burnaby Plumbing Bylaw 1973, Amendment Bylaw No. 2, 1993 

Burnaby Building Bylaw 1973, Amendment Bylaw 1993 

Burnaby Gas Bylaw 1978, Amendment Bylaw 1993 

Burnaby Electrical Bylaw 1974, Amendment Bylaw 1993 

4"9846 

4"9847 

4"9858 

•9859 

•9860 

•9861 

be now reconsidered and finally adopted, signed by the Mayor and Clerk and the 
Corporate Seal affixed thereto." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

7. NEW BUSINESS 

His Worship, Mayor W.J. Copeland 

His Worship, Mayor W.J. Copeland Inquired as to whether or not Counc.1 I 
would consider cancel I Ing the March 15 Councl I Meeting as it fal Is within 
Spring Break and hold the meeting on March 29, which Is the fifth Monday 
In March and would not normally be a scheduled COuncl I Meeting. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR EVANS: 

"THAT the 1993 March 15 Councl I Meeting be cancel led and that a regular Council 
Meeting be held on 1993 March 29 at 7:00 p.m." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

_1i:;t_ 



1993 February 22 

8. INQUIRIES 

There were no inquiries brought before Counci I at this time. 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR CORRIGAN: 
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR YOUNG: 

"THAT this regular Counci I Meeting do now adjourn." 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 

The regular Counci I Meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 

Conf I rmed: Certified Correct: 

DEPUTY CITY CLERK 
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